
February 8, 2017 10:45 a.m. 

Juan Martinez 

 
Request for police report regarding damage to a Metra vehicle windshield (cracked) which had been 
parked at the Oak Lawn parking lot at 95th street for an extended period of time.  Requestor does not 
know when the windshield was damaged.  Requestor works for Metra in the Engineering-Truck 
department and was instructed by his supervisor (Jose Cervantes x-6197) to obtain a police report 
documenting damage in order to get the windshield repaired/replaced. 




